Marsworth Preschool Report 2024

Another successful year has passed for Marsworth Preschool. A key highlight from which,
was our Ofsted Report in July! We were rated a “Good” Setting, maintaining our level for the
last 5+ years, even through Covid.

We have seen the promotion of Zoe Wells to Deputy Manager and she supports our Leader
of 20+ years Wendy. They are supported by the rest of the Preschool Team. In September
we recruited Adam - who is doing his Level 2 - and hopes to do his Level 3 with us in
Childcare too! Combined, our dynamic team continues to provide excellent care and support
to over 30 local children.

Children attend from Marsworth, Long Marston, Cheddington, lvinghoe, Pitstone and other
local villages.

The staff are supported by a volunteer committee of which | am a Trustee. There are
currently 5 of us, but we are looking for more members! This committee works with a
Fundraising Committee who co-ordinate amazing fundraising events for the village and wider
community. We also support the Steam Rally every year! Funds from these events allow us
to purchase new equipment and resources for the children to enhance their early
development.

You are all more than welcome to email me admin@marsworthpreschool.org.uk with any
questions you may have, or look at our website www.marsworthpreschool.org.uk for more
information.

James Kennedy, Secretary


http://www.marsworthpreschool.org.uk/

